
May 2, 2021 – Music Award 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Our District has once again been designated as a Best Communities for Music 
Education by the NAMM Foundation.  This award is given to Districts that 
demonstrate outstanding efforts and opportunities in providing music 
education to all students.  We are proud of our students, music instructors, and 
amazing community that values the fine arts. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


